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Gelebrafing the 25th Year of The Ford Serip

Benny Leonard (right) was presented the Carl Patrick
Award by Jim Gray, Chairman of the selection commit-
tee, at the GWC Model A Club membership meeting on
December 17, 2003. Story on Page 6.




THE 2003 CARL PATRICK AWARD .
(Front Page Photo)

The Carl Patrick Award is presented to the member who best contrib-
utes to the Chapter in one or more of seven ways designated in the
Awards Procedure.

Benny Leonard has always met the seven items, but in the past year,
he has excelled beyond even his high norm on the item "Unselfishly
devotes time and effort to help others restore and preserve the Model A
Ford.”

At least two of our members would have been hard pressed to have
drivable cars for the 2003 MARC national meet in Dearborn, Michigan,
if Benny had not spent long hours solving problems and just plain get-
ting things done.

He also helped several other members who were really "stuck".
Benny does not stand around wringing his hands when time, ideas,
parts, and money all run out at once. He makes things work, and he
gets jobs done.

The owner of the car better hand him tools and keep moving and keep
a positive attitude because Benny does not take "lets quit" for an an-

swer!
Congratulations, Benny, for an anard vichly deseried]

GWC MEMBERS GET MAFCA LONGEVITY AWARDS

A few weeks ago, Van Linsey received his 45-year Longevity Award
from the Model A Ford Club of America. Van's membership in MAFCA
predates his membership in the George Washington Chapter, having
joined MAFCA while a member of the Potomac Chapter.

Richard Mousseau received his 30-year Longevity Award, and Dick
Johns, Herbert Langenfield and Don Temple received their 25-year
Longevity Awards.

Please congratulate Van, Richard, Dick, Herbert and Don on their mile-
stone achievements when you see them. A full list of all awards was
published in the November/December 2003 issue of The Restorer.



